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Roberta DiMezza

From: Marlena Palmer <mpbpme@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, April 29, 2024 8:10 AM
To: House Judiciary Committee
Subject: Harter Law

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Completed

To whom it may concern, 
I Marlena Palmer,  fully support,  The Harter Law  
Bill # H7168.  
 
Thank you,  
Marlena Palmer  


